
December 7, 2004

Westinghouse Electric Company
ATTN:  Mr. M. Fecteau, Manager
            Columbia Plant
Commercial Nuclear Fuel Division
Drawer R
Columbia, SC  29250

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 70-1151/2004-004

Dear Mr. Fecteau:

Thank you for your response dated October 26, 2004, to the violation discussed in the subject
inspection report.  We have reviewed your corrective actions and understand that certain
actions have already been implemented and additional actions are ongoing.  We will assess the
effectiveness of the corrective actions during a future inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public
Electronic Reading Room).

Please note that on October 25, 2004, the NRC terminated public access to ADAMS and
initiated an additional security review of publicly available documents to ensure that potentially
sensitive information is removed from the ADAMS database accessible through the NRC’s web
site.  Interested members of the public may obtain copies of the referenced documents for
review and/or copying by contacting the Public Document Room pending resumption of public
access to ADAMS.  The NRC Public Documents Room is located at NRC Headquarters in
Rockville, MD, and can be contacted at (800) 397-4209.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Jay L. Henson, Chief
Fuel Facility Inspection Branch 2
Division of Fuel Facilities Inspection
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cc:
David Berklite, Vice President
Nuclear Material Supply
Westinghouse Electric Company
Energy Center
4350 Northern Pike Road
Monroeville, PA  15146

Sam McDonald, Manager
Environment, Health and Safety
Commercial Nuclear Fuel Division
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P. O. Box R
Columbia, SC  29250

Henry J. Porter, Director
Div. of Radioactive Waste Mgmt.
Dept. of Health and Environmental
  Control
Electronic Mail Distribution

Pearce O’Kelley, Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health
S. C. Department of Health and
  Environmental Control
Electronic Mail Distribution
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